**BoS** Chairman

Department of Geography

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati

To

**IQAC** Coordinator

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati

## Subject: Action Taken Report on Curriculum Feedback

I am writing to inform you that the Feedback Committee's report on the curriculum for the academic year 2023-2024 has been thoroughly reviewed and discussed in the recent Board of Studies (BoS) meeting. The committee's detailed analysis and insightful recommendations were carefully evaluated during the discussions.

I am pleased to confirm that the key suggestions from the feedback report have been successfully integrated into our syllabi. This incorporation reflects our ongoing commitment to delivering high-quality education that caters to student needs and aligns with industry standards. We are confident that these updates will significantly enhance the educational experience and better equip our students for their future careers.

We extend our sincere appreciation to the Feedback Committee for their hard work and valuable contributions. We also thank all BoS members for their active involvement and collaboration in this important process.

Thank you for your continuous support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Bos Chairman

Department of Geography



**BoS** Chairman

Department of English

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati

To

**IQAC** Coordinator

Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Baramati

Subject: Action Taken Report on Feedback on Curriculum

I am writing to inform you that the feedback report compiled by the Feedback Committee on Curriculum for the academic year 2022-2023 has been thoroughly reviewed and discussed in the Board of Studies (BoS) meeting held at the department. The committee's comprehensive analysis and valuable recommendations were carefully considered during the deliberations.

I am pleased to report that the relevant suggestions from the feedback report have been incorporated into our syllabi. The incorporation of these recommendations is a testament to our commitment to providing a high-quality education that meets the needs of our students and aligns with industry expectations. We believe these changes will significantly enhance the learning experience and better prepare our students for their future careers.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

BoS Chairman

Department of English

